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Upcoming events 

12/11/24 Y1 and Y4 open morning—families invited 

into class 

13/11/24 Open day for prospective Reception  Parents 

2025—Appointments only 

15/11/24 Y6 Class Assembly 9am —families invited to 

attend 

Non Uniform Day  in exchange for selection 

boxes, boxes of chocolates and large bags of 

sweets 

20/11/24 Rec and Y2 Open morning—families invited 

into class 

22/11/24 Non Uniform Day  in exchange for Toiletry 

sets  is bath crème, shower gel, body lotions 

etc (No cleaning products or toilet roll) 

26/11/24 Y3, Y5 and Y6 Open morning—families invit-

ed into class 

28/11/24 Non Uniform day in exchange for £1.00 

29/11/24 SCHOOL CLOSED 

02/12/24 Back to school 

Last day to book an Adult Lunch for Family 

Christmas Lunch 
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Brookvale Primary School  
 

Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been delighted to welcome back all of our pupils this week after 
what I hope has been a relaxing, well-deserved half-term break.  

Last half-term finished with two memorable whole school assemblies. Firstly, 
we were fortunate to have an excellent Burns Prevention assembly, led by 
school parent and burns specialist Mrs D'Asta, to raise awareness of the risks 
and dangers of fire in the home. Children were even treated to an               
appearance from Enzo the Dragon, Burns Prevention's own mascot, who fired 
up the crowd, in line with all fire safety regulations of course! Thank you to 
everyone who went onto spend generously in Friday's cake sale as well, with 
all proceeds raised going to support Queen Elizabeth Hospital's outstanding 
Burns Centre. The last Friday of half term also saw our first End of Term 
Awards Assembly. It was a pleasure to celebrate our pupils and who knows, 
maybe next time your child will be chosen for a prestigious award! 

 

Next week, on Remembrance Day, Brookvale will be taking a moment to   
reflect and remember those people, in conflicts past and present around the 
world, who have given their lives to ensure we can enjoy our freedom today. 
During these difficult times, when members of our community and their    
wider families are so directly affected by troubles across the globe, I would 
like to pass on our love and thoughts to those no longer with us.  

 

'They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old  

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 
At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them.' 

 From Laurence Binyon's poem 'For the Fallen' 

 

Brookvale will also be taking part in Anti-Bullying Week from Monday, where 
children will be reflecting on the Anti Bullying Alliance's message of 'Choose 
Respect'. A range of assemblies, activities and discussions will empower    
children to not resort to bullying, even when we disagree, and remind adults 
to lead by example, online and offline. Imagine a world where respect and 
kindness thrives — it’s not just a dream, it's in the choices we make. Join us 
this Anti-Bullying Week and commit to 'Choose Respect'. 

 

Many thanks 

Mr Mills 

 

Today we are going live with a new fist aid recording       
system.  We will no longer send home first aid slips.  If your 
child has an accident or injury at school, we will send an 
email to notify you.  As this is a new system please ensure 
you check your spam emails daily. 

We will continue to send a text message if your child has a 
head bump or call if we deem it necessary but you also   
receive an email as we record the incident. 

Please ensure that you check your emails if your child     

informs you they received first aid, if you do not receive an 

email please contact the office so we can ensure there is not 

a fault in the system. 



Reception 95.86% 

Year 1 93.67% 

Year 2 94.67% 

Year 3 96% 

Year 4 94.33% 

Year 5 96.33% 

Year6 100% 

04/11/2024 to 08/11/2024 

Our School Attendance Target is  

   97% 

Best chance of academic     

success and in later life. 

Poor attendance—less 

likely to succeed          

academically/in later 

life. 

Serious impact on  

educationand 

reduced life 

chances 

Attendance This 

Week 

95.86%
Attendance  

Year-to-Date 
 

97.01% 

175 days off school per year. 

Use this time for holidays, appointments etc 

This week’s  

Class Attendance Superstars 

 This week’s 100% attendance 
Winners: 

 

0 days 

absent 

 

 

 

190 
days in 

school 

4 days 

absent 

 

 

186 
days in 

school 

8 days 

absent 

 

 

182 

days in 

school  

10 days 

absent 

 

180 
days in 

school 

13 days 

absent 

177 

days in 

school  

 

19 days 

absent 

171 
days in 

  100%     98%     96%      95%     93%     90% 
     attendance        attendance      attendance           attendance         attendance       attendance 

You get extra      

playtime! 

Deborah Y1 Daniella Y5 

Weekly Attendance 

Y6 

You each win a new book. 

Great Job! 



News Items 

Please ensure that your child has their 

hat, coat and gloves with them at school 

as the weather is getting colder. 

Please NAME all items of children’s         

uniform, coats, gloves etc to avoid  

loosing them. 

We have some wonderful news!   

You can support Brookvale Primary School every time 

you shop online? We've partnered with                  

easyfundraising – an amazing platform that lets you 

raise free donations with every purchase you make.   

With over 8000 participating retailers, you can do 

everything from your Christmas food shop at Tesco, 

to booking holiday plans with Booking.com, ordering 

festive takeaways with JUSTEAT, and more!    

Here’s a special bonus: for the next two weeks, every 

supporter who signs up to support Brookvale Primary 

School through easyfundraising will trigger a                       

**£1 bonus donation** for us!  

It only takes a few minutes to join and help us make a 

difference! Sign up here: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/brookvale-

primary-school/   

REMINDER TO... 

Download and sign up to the Asda Rewards app 

(details are below) 

Shop in store  across Asda and George, or online at 

Asda.com 

Asda will then do the rest by donating a percentage 

of your shop to our school each time you shop and    

scan—this won’t affect your own Cashpot that you 

earn.   

Thank you in advance for your much needed       

support and any suggestions or ideas on fundraising 

for school will be very much appreciated. 

Parent Consultation Evening  

 Please book your Parents Consultation  

Appointment  for either Wednesday 11th 

or Thursday 12th December on MCAS    

under Parents Evening  

£104.02 raised so far 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Fbrookvale-primary-school%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C60d071a95384422ea9a508dcfcc049b9%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C0%7C0%7C
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fcauses%2Fbrookvale-primary-school%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cp.coulson%40brkvale.bham.sch.uk%7C60d071a95384422ea9a508dcfcc049b9%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C0%7C0%7C


Parental Safeguarding 



PTFA 

 
 

Please contact the school office if you can help setting up or clearing 

up at the Christmas Fayre on Wednesday 4th December and / or at the 

Snow Ball on Thursday 19th December 



Events in school  

Book your place on My Child at School (MCAS) 



Events in school  


